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Jennifer Rivera (Administration)

From: Amy Brigham <amybrigham@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 11:21 AM
To: Jennifer Rivera (Administration)
Subject: Re: Library Board Interest

Hello Jennifer, 
 
Thank you for your email. I am always happy to talk library.  
 
I am a longtime youth development program & community volunteer and homeschooling parent who 
settled down in Hall County after my husband left active-duty military service for the Georgia National 
Guard. I have been here for just under six years and have come to love my “adopted hometown” greatly. I 
am always interested in finding ways to serve and support the community that so warmly welcomed me 
and my family.  
 
Serving on the library board interests me in particular because reading is one of my most cherished 
hobbies and promoting literacy and lifelong learning for folks of all ages is a great passion of mine. From 
the time I was a little girl all the way to now as I prepare to watch my daughter graduate high school, my 
many varied local libraries have been a partner in education for both me and my child, an excellent 
resource to help stretch my family’s budget, a wonderful way to learn about our new communities, and a 
place that has provided refuge and adventure throughout the challenges inherent to life. Libraries are a 
wonderful treasure for the communities they support and one I am interested in helping to promote and 
protect.  
 
Thank you for getting in contact with me. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Amy Brigham 
(706) 386-3327 
 
 
On Fri, Apr 19, 2024 at 11:03 AM Jennifer Rivera (Administration) <jrivera@hallcounty.org> wrote: 

Hi Amy, 

Our office has been notified of your interest in serving on the Hall County Library Board. Can you please 
tell us a little about yourself (background, occupation, and why the interest in the Library Board)? 

  

Jennifer Rivera 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
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